From: Brian Lake

Sent: 28 June 2017 13:31

To: Planning

Subject: Middlesex Hospital Annexe Application
Categories: Red Category

TO: Members of the Planning Committee.

I understand you will be meeting on 6" July to discuss this application, and that your officers recommend
acceptance.

Rather than allowing an application that simply allows developers to maximise their square meters and retains
merely elements of an important building, | would ask that you will look again, carefully, at what is still in place and

what can easily be retained as part of a wider development.

You have the chance to ask the officers to look at this again, with the remit of keeping as much as possible of the
workhouse buildings.

Brian Lake

Jarndyce Antiquarian Booksellers
46 Great Russell Street
London WC1B 3PA
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